
Seasons Greetings from the Lloyd Library!

From all of us at the Lloyd, we wish you and yours a happy, healthy and safe
holiday season!

Sylvan Roots Now Open

The Lloyd's new exhibition, Sylvan Roots,
celebrates trees with nearly 400 years of history
on the page. Highlights include one of the
earliest published work on trees of North
America, The North American Sylva by François
André Michaux, in which was found a letter from
Thomas Jefferson. Travel back further in time
with John Evelyn’s Sylva (1664), the Latin term

describing the trees of a particular place. Stop in to explore even more
printed treasures featuring leaves, fruit and bark.

Walking Walnut Woods Outdoor Tour

When: Saturday, January 14, 10-11:30 a.m.
Where: Walnut Woods of Evanston

http://www.lloydlibrary.org
https://lloydlibrary.org/exhibits/
https://lloydlibrary.org/exhibits/
https://lloydlibrary.org/event/walking-walnut-woods-restoration-of-an-urban-forest/
https://lloydlibrary.org/mustard-medicine-and-health/


Corner of Victory Parkway and Sulsar Avenue

Join us on a guided hike of Walnut Woods of
Evanston with naturalist Greg Torres. Cincinnati's
newest park, it is a forest in recovery and a living
laboratory for students working on the
restoration efforts with community volunteers.
Learn about the site history, how students and
the community became galvanized to restore the site, the on-going
conservation research, and future land management plans. No reservations
required.

Mustard, Medicine and Health

With the holidays upon us, there's more to treats
than cookies and peppermint. We have something
special for the mustard lovers--our newest digital
exhibit is now up! From condiment to medicine,
the mustard plant and its products have a
relationship with humankind going back millennia.
Joined by historical illustrations from a variety of

sources, this exhibit draws on the research of Lloyd Fellow Kevin Grace for
an in-depth exploration of this fascinating plant.

Thanks for a Great Year!

Looking back on 2022, we'd like to take a moment
and appreciate all the interest and support we
received both near and far. We curated and
welcomed visitors to exhibits on topics ranging from
children's books to birds, as well as our first
traveling exhibition. Our program schedule included
experts on pollinators, wine and fungi, plus hands-on
workshops and a field trip. Here's looking forward to
more in 2023!

The Lloyd will be closed December 23-26 and January 2
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Stay Connected

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

Support the Lloyd through a Membership or Donation

https://www.facebook.com/LloydLibrary/
https://twitter.com/lloydlibrarymus
https://www.instagram.com/lloydlibraryofficial
https://www.linkedin.com/company/lloyd-library
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkgIXDxUjjTaifdCsrrzr7g
https://lloydlibrary.org/membership/
https://lloydlibrary.org/one-time-donation/

